
 

 

TK Mar'n Memorial Post 10009 

107 W. South Central Ave 

Tuscola IL 61953 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

The Tuscola VFW is happy to announce we will be offering a scholarship for one high school senior from 
TCHS this May.   The scholarship will be in the amount of $250.  All applicants will be required to write an 
essay  based on “How growing up in a veteran household has affected you”.  The essay should be no 
more then 500 words.  In order to qualify for this scholarship the applicant must have a parent, 
grandparent or sibling who was in the service. 

 

Applica'ons will be due by April 19th to Mr. Garison.  If you have any ques'ons pleases reach out to 
Becky PaXon at 217-840-4764 or ScoX PaXon at 217-840-5620. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

ScoX PaXon 

VFW Auxiliary Scholarship CommiXee 

 


